To all interested sportspersons:

    At a recent meeting, it was reported than DEC dropped the proposal

to have a Saturday opening day for the southern zone  deer season.

Reason: DEC received very little support, either pro or con. If you

would like to revive this issue, there are 2 people that you should

contact:

        Region 4 CFAB representative, Mark Storti.  (386-2225  W) or

(384-1985  H)

        DEC:   Gerald Barnhart, Director of Fish and Wildlife

                    625 Braodway

                    Albany, NY 12233
